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I’ve known Todd and Amanda Cardeiro for about seven years. They are 
very eager to join the WBYC, so they can meet people with the same 
boating and social interests.  

They are also very interested in having their two children get involved in the 
sailing program.  

I feel that they will be a great addition to this wonderful club with their youth 
and enthusiasm. 
 
Jim Young 


